
Middle School and High School Board Updates 

October 2018 

 

 

 

 

 This year’s Homecoming events were a great success. We had a large number of students 

participate in a Spirit Week competition, float building, a pep assembly, the parade, FFA dinner and 

the dance. The week’s activities were organized by the PALS, which is led by Ethan Felsing, and our 

cheer team. 

 

 DMS students completed reading screening using our computer adaptive program, FAST Bridge. 

The data has been reviewed by the staff for intervention work and will be shared with the parents 

at conferences. 

 

 Our FFA students have begun raising chicks for this year’s Broiler Contest, which will be held in 

early November. 

 

 DHS students involved in PALS or NHS attended a leadership conference, which focused on how 

student leaders can create a positive school culture. Our attendance at the conference was 

sponsored by Jostens. 

 

 The Dansville High School Marching Band performed in the Grand Ledge Marching Exhibition. The 

event allowed students to perform their halftime show, and watch performances by ten area 

schools as well as the Spartan Marching Band. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


